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April 16, 2020 
 
To:   All Certified and Licensed Agencies 
 All Certified Training Programs 
 All Approved Instructors 
 
From:  Dale Adkerson 
 Administrative Program Manager – EMS Division 
 OSDH- Emergency Systems 
 
Re:   Oklahoma Department of Career and Technology Education EMR Certification Testing 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen,  
 
The Oklahoma Department of Career and Technology Education (ODCTE) administers testing 
sites have been closed due to the Covid-19 virus and mitigation efforts.  This has delayed the 
cognitive testing for Emergency Medical Responders (EMRs) that have completed their EMR 
course.  
 
In response to the changing situation, ODCTE has implemented a new process to allow for 
remote testing.  Specifically, they are putting in place a temporary option to allow some testing 
to occur through online proctoring using ProctorU.  The Emergency Medical Responder Exam 
Cognitive Exam is eligible for remote testing. 
 
System requirements and application process for the exam are detailed in the OCDTE “Health 
and Professional Certification Test Procedures during COVID-19” manual.  That manual is at this 
link:  www.okhcp.com.   
 
Please make this information available to the students that have completed their classes.  This 
memo will be placed on our webpage: 
https://www.ok.gov/health/Protective_Health/Emergency_Systems/EMS_Division/Education/i
ndex.html. 
 
If you have questions or concerns, please contact ODCTE at 405-743-5160 or www.okhcp.com. 
You may also contact our office at 405.271.4027 for application questions. 
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